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Dear parent/guardian(s), 
 
Can we first take this opportunity to welcome you back after the Christmas 
break! Thank you for all the kind Christmas gifts we received. 
     
We start the new year by focussing our new topic Eureka.  
 
The children will find this term hopefully enjoyable but hard work, we have a 
lot to cover. Homework will continue,  with a focus on home reading, spelling 
and maths (including times tables).  Homework is set to support, consolidate 
and extend the children’s understanding and knowledge.  If anyone has any 
questions or concerns about the homework please feel free to contact us.  
 
Just a quick reminder about reading, although we are now at the top end of 
the school, reading still remains vitally important to all children.  Please try to 
encourage or hear your child read for 10 minutes per night. If you cannot hear 
them read please ask them questions not only about what they have read but 
what they think will happen. Please comment in their reading records about any 
problems or concerns. 
 
 
We have PE sessions every Thursday. 
    
  
As always, if you have any concerns, worries or observations please do not hes-
itate to contact us, we are always available.   
 
We hope you find this leaflet has been helpful. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mr.Tooze/Mrs Nguyen and the Bodle Street Team 



 
Literacy 
 
 
 
 
 
In literacy we will be following Jane Considine’s Write Stuff lessons helping to develop chil-
dren’s story writing. We are going to finish our work on ‘The Blue Umbrella’ before moving 
onto ’The Iron Man’  by Ted Hughes.   
 
 
Mathematics 
 
In mathematics we will be focusing on place value before moving onto addition, subtraction 
and rounding. We will continue to have daily fluency lesson, where we work on a quick recall 
of timetable and their related division facts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Science 
 
In science this term, we are continuing studying ‘Animals including humans’ focussing on 
types of teeth in humans and their functions. We will then move on to studying ‘States of 
matter’, where we will be focussing on solids, liquids and gases and how they are changed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Geography 
 
This term geography is our main focus. We will focus on physical geography, including: cli-
mate zones, biomes and vegetation belts, rivers, mountains and the water cycle.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
PE 
 
In PE, we will be focussing on circuit training before moving onto dance. 
 
 
RE 
 
Within RE, we will be thinking about What king of world did Jesus want? Next term we are 
thinking about the question: How do festivals and family life show what matter to Jews?  
 
 
RSHE 
 
In we will be focusing on ‘My beliefs’. We will have discussions about ‘How are we the same 
and different?’ 
  
 
Computing 
 
In ICT the children will start by focussing on internet safety before moving onto photo ed-
iting. In term 4, we will be thinking about data collection. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
French 
We will be learning colours. We will learning how to say what are favourite colour is and  
creating colour mini books. 
 
 
 
ART/DT 
 
In art we will be studying the artist Eileen Agar. We will be creating sculptures and collag-
es. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Music 
 
In music, we will be learning to play musical instruments as part of a group. 
 
 


